CKIJS

RadioBlOWinnipeg

February 3, 1976

Mr. Bill Nittler
603 West 1st
McCook, Nebraska 69001

Dear Mr. Nittler;

Thank you for your reception report of CKJS Radio
Winnipeg of January 29, 1976.

The information you have listed has been confirmed
by our program logs, so please consider this letter

a verification of your report.

Thanks again, and I hope you are able to receive us
regularly.

Yours truly,

B

Neil East,
Chief Engineer.

/bk

Encl.
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